
 

 

Parents’ Views   September 2017 
 

Monday 11th September 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

We welcome the views of all members of our learning community and see them as an integral part of our 
review cycle. I am aware that you complete ‘The Big Ask’ in March each year but I would really appreciate 
you sharing your thoughts with me as we embark on a new academic year and as I become your new 
headteacher.  
This is an important part of our self-evaluation and should not be seen as being negative where further 
improvements can be made. Please use the comments space provided to expand on your answers where 
you feel it is necessary. We can always get better! 
If you have more than one child at school, please feel free to complete one questionnaire and reflect any 
differences in the comments box or to complete separate questionnaires for each child. 
Please return these by Monday 18th September. 
Thank you in advance for your support and assistance and please let me know if you have any issues or 
questions. 
 
 

Miss Day 
 

 

Please delete or ring to show year group(s) of your child(ren):  Reception,  Year 1,  Year 2,  Year 3,  Year 4,  Year 5,  Year 6 
 

 
 

Definitely 
  

 

Yes 
 

Mostly 
 

Sometimes 
 

No 
 

Comments 

Children are happy at our 
school 

      

Children are safe at our school 
 

      

Children make good progress at 
our school 

      

Children are well looked after at 
our school 

      

My child is given appropriate 
homework (for their age and 
ability)  

      

I am happy with the homework 
my child receives 

      

Children are well behaved at our 
school 

      

Our school deals effectively with 
any reports of bullying, 
including homophobic, racist 
and online bullying 

      

I receive valuable and timely 
information about my child 

      

I am satisfied with the 
information I receive about my 
child 

      

Our school offers a good variety 
and number of extra-curricular 
opportunities e.g. clubs 

      

Our school cares about the 
wellbeing of my child and helps 
them to develop as a person  

      

Children are given sufficient 
opportunities to learn outside 
the classroom incl. trips 

      

Our school engages effectively 
with parents 

      

Areas of real strength: 
 

Areas you feel we should look to develop further: 
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